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Puffin Lapwing Kittiwake Cormorant Razorbill Curlew  School  

average 

100% 97.5% 97.6% 95.6% 95.4% 88.6%  95.6% 

ATTENDANCE 

If you are booking a holiday, please make sure that it coincides with school breaks.   

Snowflake the Attendance 

Owl will stay in Puffin class, 

as they have again 

achieved 100%                 

attendance this week! 

Diary Dates 

February: 

13  Last day of half term 

14  Inset day 

17-21  HALF TERM 

24  Start of Spring Term 2 

w/c 24 Parent-Teacher meetings 

 

March: 

27 1.30pm—End of Term 

30 March—13 April EASTER HOLIDAYS 

 

April: 

14  Start of Summer Term 1 

 

Appointments to meet with the 

class teachers this term will be  

during week commencing Monday 

24th February (straight after the 

Half Term holiday). Appointments 

will be available to book through 

Arbor from Thursday 6th February. 

When you log into Arbor after that 

time you will be able to see the 

appointment slots available and 

book them just as you did for the 

October parent-teacher meetings. 

As ever, if you have any queries 

with your Arbor account please 

contact the school office. 

Parent Teacher appointments 

Tales from a Reading  Corner 

Mr Emery enjoys reading     

science fiction and fantasy 

novels and can be seen here 

relaxing in the Razorbill     

Reading Cave with one of his       

favourite books - ‘Legion’ by 

Dan Abnett (who he has met!). 

Padstow Plastic 

Patrol 

Lizzie, Fern, Lily and Declyn 

in Year 6 have formed a 

group called Padstow  

Plastic Patrol aiming to 

undertake beach cleans on 

Saturdays. Their work, and 

previous volunteering that 

Lizzie has done, has been 

recognized by Beach 

Guardian. We are very 

proud of them! 



School Values Certificate Winners: 

 

Aspiration 

Spirit 

Passion    

Integrity   

Resilience 

Excellence 

Mrs Whitford’s Special Awards: 

 * Cadoc Y3    * Tilly Y3                    

* Ailla-Grace Y1 

We have also awarded numerous certificates 

to children for their reading, 

writing and maths as well as 

Green Cards and specific 

class certificates. 

Puffin:  Georgia 

Lapwing:  Enzo 

Kittiwake:  Myla 

Cormorant: Austin 

Razorbill:  Isaac 

Curlew:  Zac & Ethan 

Next week please could every child bring in a 

bag to carry home all of last year’s books? 

Thank you. 

Bag request 

School Rules Certificate Winners: 

 

 

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

Puffin:  Branoc 

Lapwing:  Lily 

Kittiwake:  Maks 

Cormorant: Kian 

Razorbill:  Noah 

Curlew:  (both values winners) 

Please could all parents check at home for any 

Read Write Inc books as we have quite a few 

missing. Please drop any books found into 

Lapwing class. Thank you! 

Read Write Inc book plea 

Reception class dance session last week 

Local event on email 

Last Friday, Puffin class 

learnt the dance of the 

Krongelidong.               

Accompanied by music, 

they used big movements 

to tell the story. 

 

To help to develop their 

fine motor skills, they 

then drew on to paper 

the movements they were 

making.  

Avalon Youth Theatre are 

performing ‘CATS’ at 

Wadebridge Secondary 

School during February half 

term—the poster is          

attached to today’s       

newsletter email. 

Many thanks to those parents who have 

been paying off their ParentPay balances 

so far this term—please try to keep an 

eye on payments due & keep them up to 

date. Thank you. 

Thank you for payments! 


